
 

  
 

Scout Clean Energy 
5775 Flatiron Parkway, Suite 120 
Boulder, CO 80301 
 

March 29, 2021 
 

Ms. Sonia Bumpus, Siting Manager 
Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
PO BOX 43172 
Olympia WA, 98504-3172 
 
RE:  Withdrawal of Expedited Processing request (Ch. 463-43 WAC); Horse Heaven Wind Farm project 
 

Dear Ms. Bumpus: 
 
This letter serves as notice that Scout Clean Energy (“Scout”) hereby withdraws its request for expedited 
processing of the Horse Heaven Wind Farm project as originally requested in the Application for Site 
Certification submitted on February 8, 2021.  In withdrawing the request for expedited review, Scout 
acknowledges that an Environmental Impact Statement (“EIS”) will likely be prepared to address 
potential environmental impacts related to the project.  We trust that the SEPA Checklist submitted with 
the Application for Site Certification will facilitate the upcoming SEPA review process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Darin Huseby 
Director – Western U.S. Development 


